
 

 

 
 
DPSMUB/CIR./2024-25/01.        16.03.2024 
 
Dear Esteemed Parents, 
 
We are thrilled to announce the commencement of the new session from Monday, 18th 
March. As we embark on this journey, we invite you to join us for a special Hawan 
Ceremony to bless our students and the school for a successful year ahead. Here are some 
essential details for your attention:  
 
1. School Reopening: Classes will resume from 18th March,2024, Monday and we kindly 
request all students to attend in their proper uniform. The Hawan ceremony will take place 
tomorrow morning, and we extend a warm invitation to all parents to participate in this 
auspicious occasion. 
 
 2. Textbook Preparation: Please ensure that your child is equipped with the necessary 
textbooks for the upcoming academic year to facilitate a smooth start to their studies. 
 
 3. School Timings: Starting from tomorrow, school timings will be from 8:00 am to 2:00 
pm. We encourage students to arrive on time to make the most of their learning 
opportunities. Buses will arrive 30 minutes before to the prior timings in Morning. 
 
 4. Transportation for Pre-Nursery and Nursery Classes: Door-to-door buses will be 
available in the evening for transportation for Pre-Nursery and Nursery Classes. However, 
we kindly remind parents that students in these Classes are required to use the school bus 
service for morning transportation for safety and efficiency reasons.  
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school reception or Class Teacher. We are here to assist you in any way we can.  
 
We look forward to a successful and fulfilling academic year ahead, filled with growth, 
learning, and achievement. Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  
 
Warm regards, 
Academic Director 

 

 

 


